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Cullen Chew

From: Cullen Chew

Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 3:06 PM

To: Marette - DNR, Brandon

Subject: FW: 24-hr Notification of Spill - Lanson Farm 15 Flowline

Brandon,  
 
The following spill occurred at the Lanson Farms 15 flowline on 8/19/2024. The excavation is located adjacent 
to Godding Hollow Stream approximately 40’ northeast. Contamination was controlled before reaching 
surface waters and booms have been placed surrounding the fencing and a lined and bermed containment is 
surrounding the soil stockpiled on site. I apologize for the late notice.  
 
Thanks,  
Cullen  
 

From: Juan Reyes <JReyes@kpk.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 7:33 PM 
To: avandeutekom@frederickco.gov 
Cc: Avi Mehler <AMehler@kpk.com>; John Peterson <JPeterson@kpk.com>; Cullen Chew <cchew@kpk.com>; Ross 
Watzman <rwatzman@kpk.com>; Jeffrey Kauffman <jkauffman@kpk.com>; Jeff Petersen <JPetersen@kpk.com>; 
Mani Silva <msilva@kpk.com> 
Subject: Re: 24-hr Notification of Spill - Lanson Farm 15 Flowline 

 
Ali van Deutekom, 
 
I am writing to formally notify the city of Frederick of an environmental incident that has occurred in 
the vicinity of KPK's Lanson Farms 15 flowline.  I kindly request your attention to the email below.  
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out should you require any further information or clarification. 
 
Sincerely, 
Juan Reyes 

From: Juan Reyes 
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 7:26 PM 
To: Graber - DNR, Nikki <nikki.graber@state.co.us>; kari.l.brown@state.co.us <kari.l.brown@state.co.us> 
Cc: Avi Mehler <AMehler@kpk.com>; Jeff Petersen <JPetersen@kpk.com>; Mani Silva <msilva@kpk.com>; Ross 
Watzman <rwatzman@kpk.com>; Jeffrey Kauffman <jkauffman@kpk.com>; Cullen Chew <cchew@kpk.com>; John 
Peterson <JPeterson@kpk.com> 
Subject: 24-hr Notification of Spill - Lanson Farm 15 Flowline  
  
Nikki and Kari,  
 
KPK is providing the 24 hr. notification of a spill from Lanson Farms 15 Flowline at Tripple Pkwy and 
Wildflower Pl.  The location of the spill is Lat/Long: 40.10181869, -104.96765647. The site is located 
about 60' west of a watercourse and is within the incorporated Town of Frederick boundary. 
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Stained soil was observed on the ground surface in agricultural land by a pumper visiting a site 
nearby. KPK immediately isolated the line, and shut-in the well feeding the line. KPK has initiated 
excavation activities and will submit a Form 19 for the spill. We will notify LGDs and the landowner. 
 
 Additional investigation is necessary to determine if external corrosion was the cause of failure of the 
steel flowline. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions, 
  
Juan Reyes 


